
Central Utah Water District Headquarters

355 West University Parkway

Orem

The Central Utah Water Conservancy District is proposing 

to increase its property tax revenue.

- The Central Utah Water Conservancy District tax on a

$339,900 residence would increase from $69.92 to $74.78,

which is $4.86 per year.

- The Central Utah Water Conservancy District tax on a

$339,900 business would increase from $127.12 to

$135.96, which is $8.84 per year.

- If the proposed budget is approved, Central Utah Water

Conservancy District would increase its property tax

budgeted revenue by 8.06% above last year's property tax

budgeted revenue excluding new growth.

All concerned citizens are invited to a public hearing on 

the tax increase.

PUBLIC HEARING

Date/Time:   8/9/2018  6pm

Location:

To obtain more information regarding the tax increase, 

citizens may contact Central Utah Water Conservancy 

District at 801-226-7100.
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